
 

Principal Weekly Message –September 7, 2018 

Hello Otter families, this is Tina Zarzecki – principal at Lake Myra Elementary School.  This message is 

also posted on our website – just follow the principal’s message link on the front page under 

PARENTS. 

1. Please click on the attached link to see important dates for the year. Important Dates Link  
2. If you have not had the opportunity to join the PTA please follow the following link to join. 

Your support is greatly appreciated.  
3. BOOK FAIR is the week of Sept. 10-14. Please come and visit our Enchanted Forest of Books. 

Tues, 9/11 Fruit & Fairytales with Mom 8am-9am 

Wed, 9/12 Dough Knights & Dragons with Dad 8-9am 

Thurs, 9/13 Hear Ye, Hear Ye!  Come one, come all! 8-9am, Invite someone GRAND in your 

life! Book Fair will re-open at 2:30pm-7:30pm. 

SPIRIT DAYS 

Thursday, 9/13 Team Hero vs Team Villain, wear your favorite Hero or Villain shirt today 

Friday, 9/14 Fairy Tale Friday, dress up as your favorite fairytale/magical character 

4. OPEN HOUSE is Thursday, Sept. 13 from 6:00-7:30 pm. We will have student-led conferences, 
Parent 7 Habit sessions, and instructional sessions going on throughout the building.  

5. FUN RUN—Mark your calendar for November 7th during your child’s specials. This is our no fuss 
fundraiser. We will not ask your child to ever go door-to-door selling candy bars or school items. 
Instead we ask every student and family to contribute to Fun Run through donations. Every dollar 
goes to the PTA to purchase books for your students to keep. We are trying to build a love of 
reading. 

Sincerely, 

Tina Zarzecki 

 

 

 

LAKE MYRA ELEMENTARY SCHOOL 
 

https://docs.google.com/document/d/1zlmorROoutrs38B7HM4JiYENkqaWs5ofjY5WZ_YsW9E/edit?usp=sharing

